UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA

PHILADELPHIA 4

The College

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

June 6, 1963

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora,

Thank you very much for the prompt return of the galley-proof of your paper, "On the Early History of 'Ontology'." There were indeed a staggering number of errors; and although the greater number of errors were made by our printer, twenty-seven errors, particularly in the Latin words, were made in your original typescript. It is part of our routine procedure to carefully check all galley-proof returned by the writer against his own manuscript in order to identify and clearly indicate to the printer which errors were made by his employees. You may therefore be assured that all errors have been plainly marked for correction by the printer and that the final proof will receive equal scrutiny, plus necessary corrections.

Very sincerely yours,

Laura L. Dibb

(Mrs.) Laura L. Dibb, Editorial Secretary PHILOSOPHY & PHENOMENOLOGICAL RESEARCH

College Hall. - Room 221